
Office of the Auditor General awards our Shire with Best Practice 
Shire of Donnybrook Balingup 24 August 2023 

 

 

Yesterday the Shire of Donnybrook Balingup received a notice from the 
Auditor General, wishing us a sincere congratulations. 
 

This notice outlined that the Office of the Auditor General (OAG) recognises the Shire as “one of the 
2021-22 inaugural best practice entities for timeliness and quality of financial reporting and 
controls,” as stated in the letter.  

The Shire achieved timely preparation for audit, with high quality financial and maintenance of good 
financial management controls. Auditor General Caroline Spencer tabled the Financial Audit Results 
– Local Government 2021-22 in Parliament. You can view the report and media statement published 
by the OAG directly here: 

www.audit.wa.gov.au: 
Report 3: 2023-24, Financial Audit Results – Local Government 2021-22 (23 Aug 2023) 

 

The Shire would like to extend a sincere thank you and congratulations, acknowledging our 
hard-working Finance Team under the guidance of Kim Dolzadelli (Director of Corporate & 
Community), and Belinda Richards (Manager Finance & Corporate). Their efforts do not go 
unnoticed, and they are an incredibly valuable asset to our community.  
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